GRAD INFORMATION 2016 -17

Congratulations Grads of 2017! J.N. Burnett staff are looking forward to helping
you have a memorable and fulfilling graduation year. Listed below is some
important information that will keep you organized for the year.

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE GRAD BOAT CRUISE WILL BE ON SEPTEMBER 16, 2016 AND THE COST WILL
BE ADDED TO THE FEE STATEMENT AS AN OPTIONAL GRAD FEE.

MAIN GRAD EVENTS:

Some events through the year are organized by the grad committee and will vary depending on the
grad class. Other events have already been booked and arranged a year in advance. These events
are:

e Grad Boat Cruise: Friday, September 16,2016 ($55)
This is the first big grad event for the year and is a fun evening that includes a full dinner, desert
and dancing as we cruise the harbour of Vancouver. The cost for this event is included in your
optional grad fees.

¢ Grad Winter Semi-formal: November 17, 2016
This fun Grad event is held at the Quilchena Golf and Country Club in Richmond. It includes
desserts, beverages and lots of music and dancing!
Please Note: This event is not included in your optional grad fees, as costs vary from year to year,
depending on how many people attend. Typically the cost is approximately S40.

e Graduation Dinner and Dance:June 9, 2017 ($135)
The Dinner and Dance is held at the Pan Pacific Crystal Ballroom in Vancouver. It is a beautiful
evening - professionally decorated ballroom, great food, memorable speeches and a "look back in
time" video collage. The cost for this event is included in your optional grad fees.

e Dry After Grad: June 9-10, 2017 - ($60)
This event follows the Dinner and Dance. Organized by our parent group (PAC), this is a fun filled
evening with entertainment, food and prizes. Your ticket includes transportation both ways
between the school and the Pan Pacific Hotel. Party with your grad class until 5:00 a.m.! The cost
for this event is included in your optional grad fees.
NOTE: all grads participating in this event will be going to the Dinner and Dance and returning to
school with a highway coach bus.

e The Valedictory Ceremony:June 29,2017 - ($60)
This is held at the Chan Center at UBC. This is the most formal event of the year for grads. You will
wear a cap and gown and receive your certificate. You must attend this ceremony if you wish to
be eligible to receive a scholarship or bursary. The cost for this event is included in your optional
grad fees.

All Grad fees are optional. Students choosing to attend these functions are required to pay the fees.



